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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2007 06:22 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: 2007 Munich Show

Greetings from Munich, Germany!

I have prepared five reports on what was new here in Munich in the world of minerals. The 
show was well attended again this year and there was an unmanageable lot to see 
here.

http://www.mineralshows.com/ms2007/

I will be starting to photograph specimens and begin posting sometime later this week.

If you would like to be removed from this mailing list simply visit this page:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

and unsubscribe from the mineralshows.com mailing list. 

The next step for me is to climb on a Lufthansa jet and sit still for 11.5 hours for the 
flight to San Francisco and then connect on the puddle jumper to Redding.  Trips like this
are akin to a day from hell... c'est la vie.

Cheers from Munich,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


